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In June, the partners met in person in a
transnational project meeting in Turin, Italy,
hosted by our Italian partner, Liberitutti.

The meeting helped establish the next steps
to guarantee a good quality development of
activities for youth workers to benefit from in
the future!

What's New?

Transnational Project Meeting

Currently the partners of the DigiArts project are
working on developing the training manual for youth
workers on how to integrate Restorative Justice and
digital arts into their classrooms and courses, and
resolve conflicts and prejudice among youth.

On November 28th-30th, the project is expected
to hold a 3 days long transnational training event in
Sofia, Bulgaria. This staff training serves as a way to
test the quality, impact and content of our
activities and to allow for the best possible
development!
If you want to know more about this upcoming
training and are interested in participating,
please contact us via email! info@cis-es.org

Upcoming Events


